
From: Jamila Gherjestani  

Sent: Tuesday, 31 January 2017 11:03 AM 
To: Chambers - Hamberger SDP 

Cc: paulryan@bigpond.net.au; smaxwell@cfmeu.org; hughmc@artionsw.com.au; 
mdunne@huntnsw.com.au; imacdonald@bic.asn.au; Wendy Chen; Roushan Walsh; 

lorraine.biviano@twu.com.au; AMOD 

Subject: RE: AM2016/32 - 4 yearly review of modern awards - Transport Industry Awards 

 
Dear Alicia,  
We refer to your email below.  
The AWU supports the admission of the TWU evidence.  
 
Further, due to unforeseen circumstances we were unable to respond to your email below on Friday 
27 January 2017. 
We apologise for any inconvenience caused and thank the Commission for allowing the AWU the 
opportunity to respond today.   
 
Kind regards, 
Jamila.  
 
Jamila Gherjestani 
Industrial Officer 
The Australian Workers' Union  
 


